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Article description Base rate 
Staging 
Category Item 

9813.00.50 

9813.00.55 

9813.00.60 

9813.00.65 

9813.00.70 

9813.00.75 

9814.00.50 

9815.00.20 

D 1/ 

D 1/ 

D 1/ 

D 1/ 

D 1/ 

D 1/ 

D 1/ 

D 

Free, under 
bond 

Free, under 
bond 

Free, under 
bond 

Free, under 
bond 

Free, under 
bond 

Free, under 
bond 

Free, under 
bond 

Free 

Professional equipment, tools of trade, repair components 
for equipment or tools admitted under this subheading, 
and camping equipment; all the foregoing imported by or 
for nonresidents sojourning temporarily in the United 
States and for the use of such nonresidents 	  

Articles of special design for temporary use exclusively 
in connection with the manufacture or production of 
articles for export 	  

Animals and poultry brought into the United States for 
the purpose of breeding, exhibition or competition for 
prizes, and the usual equipment therefor  

Theatrical scenery, properties and apparel brought into 
the United States by proprietors or managers of theatrical 
exhibitions arriving from abroad for temporary use by 
them in such exhibitions 	  

Works of the free fine arts, engravings, photographic 
pictures and philosophical and scientific apparatus 
brought into the United States by professional artists, 
lecturers or scientists arriving from abroad for use by 
them for exhibition and in illustration, promotion and 
encouragement of art, science or industry in the 
United States 	  

Automobiles, automobile chassis, automobile bodies, 
cutaway portions of any of the foregoing and parts for 
any of the foregoing, finished, unfinished, or cutaway, 
when intended solely for show purposes 	  

SUBCHAPTER XIV 

TEA ADMITTED FREE UNDER BOND 

Tea, tea waste and tea siftings and sweepings, all the 
foregoing to be used solely for manufacturing theine, 
caffeine or other chemical products whereby the identity 

and character of the original material is entirely 
destroyed or changed 	  

SUBCHAPTER XV 

PRODUCTS OF AMERICAN FISHERIES 

Products of American fisheries (including fish, shellfish 

and other marine animals, spermaceti, and marine animal 

oils), which have not been landed in a foreign country, 

or which, if so landed, have been landed solely for 

transshipment without change in condition 	  

1/ Free, withdut bond. 


